THEe Ritz-CARLTON®
BaHramn HOTEL & S

Date : August 12, 2004

To : Mr. Mousab Mousa

Subject : Approval Scalewatcher in Steamer
‘ Dear Mousa,

It’s my pleasure to inform you about your Scalewatcher unit which you have
installed on 17" of May 2004. Our technical engineer had noticed the
performance of this unit after 1 week of the installation.

The Scale around nuzzles in the steam room became very soft and was easy
to remove than before. Also we didn’t suffer from this scale anymore
because of the effect of Scalewater.

Moreover is no any chemical treatment needed from now to keep nuzzles
clean and open. The maintenance of the steamer in the steam piping is also
reduced. In short, the unit is perfect.

1 hope you hereby sufficiently have been informed.

Sincerely yours,
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Khalil Khamiri

Asst. Chief Engineer
Engineering Department
Tel No. - 17 586801
Fax No. : 17 580172
Mobile No.  : 3 9688845
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